
 

As you may know, there will be a bankruptcy judge vacancy next May when 
Judge Marian Harrison retires after nearly 25 years on the bench.  The 
Bankruptcy Court Committee of the Nashville Bar Association is presenting 
a program to provide information to anyone who may be interested in 
applying for the position.  Since the deadline to apply is expected to be 
August 30, 2023, this is a timely opportunity to learn more about the process. 
 
You are invited to a panel discussion covering topics dealing with the 
qualification, selection, and appointment process for filling the position.   

PATHWAY To THe 
bAnkruPTcY bencH 

 

The details of the program are still being worked out, but the panel will 
include local bankruptcy judges and members of the bar who have been 
involved in the selection process when prior vacancies have occurred. 

 

  WHEN:  TUESDAY, AUGUST 1, 2023 

 

  WHERE: 1800 CHURCH STREET 

2ND FLOOR (CHAPTER 13 TRUSTEE CLASSROOM) 

     NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE  37203* 

 

  TIME:  4:30 to 6:00 p.m. Central Time 

 
   

* There is free parking available behind the building at 1800 Church Street. 

 

Feel free to direct any questions regarding this meeting to Kyle Craddock 

Kyle_Craddock@tnmb.uscourts.gov  
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